
Public Building Commission 

Minutes of Special Meeting  

Video/teleconference meeting 

June 11, 2020 

 

Present were:  Commissioners Peter Banca, Richard Saltz, Jim Killelea and Len Tamsin. 

 

Also present were: Clean Energy Ad Hoc Committee Members, Bill Horne, Greg Ames and 

Shirley McCarthy. 
 

Discussion took place concerning how the Clean Energy Ad Hoc Committee can work with the 

Public Building Commission on getting Clean Energy initiatives and renewable energy systems 

into the town buildings. 

 

Discussion took place concerning the Clean Energy Ad Hoc Committee’s draft Energy Policy 

and its goal of Net Zero by 2040. 

 

Motion made by Richard Saltz to adjourn the meeting at 7:03 p.m.  Seconded by Jim Killelea.  

Vote unanimous.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Trista Milici 

Clerk 
 


